Centerville High School PTO

December 11, 2019

Members Present: President, Cambra Edmondson, Vice President,
Melanie Adams, Treasurer, Susan Ralston, Secretary, Judy Winfield,
Curriculum Advisory, Erica Paulson, Elk Pride, Julie Eversole, Hospitality,
Dana Ronnebaum, member, Joell Bough

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President, Cambra
Edmondson. Joell moved to approve the minutes from the previous
meeting and Julie seconded the motion.

Principal’s report: Mr. Carroll sent the recent news via a written report.
He was needed in another meeting. His notes are attached.

President’s report: Nothing at this time.

Treasurer’s report: We brought in $300 for Amazon smiles rebates and
Kroger rewards. We also brought in $135 for membership dues.

Membership: An email went out to encourage parents to join the PTO.

Scholarship: Nothing to report. In a couple of months info will go to
Samantha Stingley.

Fundraiser: We discussed the possibility of selling window
clings/decals. Cambra made a motion that we spend $499.75 to
purchase 500 window clings. Joell seconded the motion.

Elk Pride: We are still receiving candy donations.



Teacher Appreciation (Lucky Ducks): We are giving the jars with the
candy and lights inside.

Teacher appreciation week: We need to brainstorm and come up with
ideas to honor our teachers. Possibly a small gift, maybe a donut day,
maybe share a joke day, etc.

Hospitality: Dana will coordinate the food for the College and Career
Fair.

College & Career Fair: Christina talked with Beth Noble and will meet
with Heather. (March 3™)

New Business: The state of the District meeting will be January 22" in
the Central Theatre. (7:00 p.m.)

-Movies in Central theatre for Exam week??? Mr. Carroll wasn’t here to
ask permission.

Old Business: none

Our next meeting will be January 8, 2020.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 p.m.
Submitted by secretary,

Judy Winfield



